
 
 

January 29, 2013 

 

The Arlington Cup Horse Race 
 

Dear Members, 

 

I am pleased to announce that we will watch the Arlington Cup Horse Race from the Special 

VIP room at the Hanshin Racetrack by courtesy of JRA.  The Arlington Cup Horse Race is 

held to commemorate the sister treaty between the Hanshin Racetrack and the Arlington 

Racetrack, IL in the United States.  Also, there will be a short lecture by a JRA staff on the tips 

of betting and a casual style reception will be held after the race. 

 

The number of participant is limited to 45, and if the turnout exceeds 45, we will have a 

draw.(＊)  In applying for this event, a JASO member can have one guest.   

 

I look forward to your participation in this event. 
 
＊  The draw will be made by the unit of application i.e. Applicants in pair will not be broken.  

 

Date: Saturday, March 1, 2014  13:30 - 17:00 (door opens at 13:00) 
 
Venue: The Hanshin Racetrack (Hankyu Nigawa Station) 

      * Please use the public transportation. 
 
Fee: Member ¥5,000.- / Non-member ¥7,000.- 
 
Dress code: Tie and jacket are required for men and moderate dress for women. 
 
Sign-up: Filling the form below and reply through fax or email by Tuesday, February 11 
 
 Those who are successfully resisted will be informed around Monday, February 17. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
 
Akihiro Kuroda 
President, Japan-America Society of Osaka 
 

 

Fax 06-6972-9587   Email  jaso@kokuyo.com 
 

 

JASO Member                        

 

 

 
Guest 

 

 

 

 

 

NAME  (First name / FAMILY NAME) 

＊If the guest is a member, please check the box. 

NAME  (First name / FAMILY NAME) 


